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Now in paperback, an enthralling account of a young boy’s struggle to help freedom triumph over fear
in the 1940s American South.

It’s 1947, and twelve-year-old Clyde Thomason is proud to have an older brother who guards the Freedom
Train—a train that is traveling to all forty-eight states carrying the country’s most important documents,
including the Declaration of Independence and the Bill of Rights. Clyde is chosen to say the Freedom Pledge
at the train’s stop in Atlanta, but his terrible stage fright forces him to refuse the honor. Instead, it’s the class
bully, Phillip, who gets selected, and he begins to torment Clyde. When an African-American boy saves him
from a beating, Clyde is shocked. Especially when he learns that William lives in the white part of town.
How can this be? And why can’t he bring himself to be friends with William?

Clyde hasn’t told his parents he won’t perform the pledge, nor has he mentioned his confusing friendship
with a boy of color. So when the townspeople threaten William’s family, Clyde has a choice to make: Will
he keep quiet, or stand up for real freedom? 

Ideal for classrooms, Freedom Train contains historical photos of the Freedom Train and its guards, as well
as an author’s note that provides additional information about the history of the Freedom Train.
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From reader reviews:

Jessica Davis:

Reading a book tends to be new life style in this particular era globalization. With examining you can get a
lot of information that could give you benefit in your life. With book everyone in this world can easily share
their idea. Publications can also inspire a lot of people. A great deal of author can inspire their particular
reader with their story as well as their experience. Not only the storyplot that share in the textbooks. But also
they write about the ability about something that you need illustration. How to get the good score toefl, or
how to teach your kids, there are many kinds of book which exist now. The authors nowadays always try to
improve their proficiency in writing, they also doing some study before they write with their book. One of
them is this Freedom Train.

Tamiko Harmon:

Does one one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt if you find yourself in the book store? Aim
to pick one book that you just dont know the inside because don't judge book by its handle may doesn't work
at this point is difficult job because you are afraid that the inside maybe not as fantastic as in the outside
appear likes. Maybe you answer might be Freedom Train why because the excellent cover that make you
consider regarding the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content is fantastic as the outside as
well as cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly direct you to pick up this book.

Patricia Coburn:

As a pupil exactly feel bored in order to reading. If their teacher asked them to go to the library or to make
summary for some guide, they are complained. Just minor students that has reading's heart and soul or real
their hobby. They just do what the professor want, like asked to the library. They go to there but nothing
reading really. Any students feel that reading through is not important, boring and also can't see colorful
photographs on there. Yeah, it is to get complicated. Book is very important for you. As we know that on this
period, many ways to get whatever we wish. Likewise word says, many ways to reach Chinese's country.
Therefore , this Freedom Train can make you experience more interested to read.

Jessie Davis:

Reserve is one of source of information. We can add our understanding from it. Not only for students but in
addition native or citizen have to have book to know the upgrade information of year to be able to year. As
we know those guides have many advantages. Beside most of us add our knowledge, can bring us to around
the world. With the book Freedom Train we can take more advantage. Don't someone to be creative people?
For being creative person must prefer to read a book. Just choose the best book that appropriate with your
aim. Don't possibly be doubt to change your life with this book Freedom Train. You can more appealing than
now.
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